
Welcome to CCHS! 
 

 

 

Hi everyone, I am Joshua (or just Josh) Holloway, and I grew up in 

Arrowwood, Alberta. This is my first teaching job and I am so 

excited to get to start teaching in the classroom! I am looking 

forward to working with everyone and getting to learn new skills and 

ideas from this community. I can't wait to get started! 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi, I'm Taylor MacLeod and I'm a first-year teacher from Cayley, 

Alberta! I have a very nerdy passion for social studies and am 

extremely excited to be joining the team at County Central High 

School. I just finished my degrees in Political Science and Social 

Studies Education at the University of Lethbridge and I can't wait to 

join this amazing team of educators! I'm a massive nerd:  Marvel, 

Star Wars, video games, film, etc. I thoroughly enjoy so much 

content. I can't wait to meet you all and settle into this beautiful 

community!  

 

 

 

Hello everyone! My name is Wendy McAdam, and I’m joining the 

County Central High School team to teach senior high English 

Language Arts. I’ve been teaching ELA for a number of years, and 

with each new school year my passion for it grows. I grew up in a 

small farming community in Saskatchewan, so I hope to fit right in, 

but (full disclosure) I cheer for the Roughriders, and I’m a registered 

member of the original Star Wars Fan Club! I have two teenage 

children. My daughter is heading off to school in Vancouver this fall, 

and my son is going into Grade 11 in Lethbridge. My husband and I 

enjoy gardening in our backyard and hiking in the mountains. I’m 

very excited to get to know my students and colleagues at CCHS and 

to become a part of the Vulcan community. 

 


